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Comments: I would like to comment on the trail building specifically in cement creek, but also across the northern

Gunnison valley. I am an avid mountain biker, dirt biker and outdoor enthusiast in the Gunnison valley. That

being said I do not think we need more trails. Our valleys are already covered with them, and some of the

proposed new trails run right through prime elk and deer hunting habitat, I know this because I have hunted these

areas for years. I would much prefer seeing the hours and money spent on trail maintenance or restoration. I do

not think we should be building more trails to cover our amazing valleys with a wider spread of people. Our

valleys are already chock full of trails and busy enough with people as it is. 


